
Online workshops 

3 days online workshop on "Use of Computers in Punjabi" 

(6
th

 to 8
th

 November 2020) 

Department of Punjabi in collaboration with Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of Mata Sundri 

College (University of Delhi) organized a three days online workshop on "Use of Computers in 

Punjabi" from 6th November to 8th November 2020. The workshop was quite successful and helped 

raise awareness and confidence in using Computer Technology as a supplement to further 

understanding, outreach, enhancing and propagating various fields associated with Punjabi Language. 

The workshop's key attendees in addition to students were Dr. Tarvinder Kaur (Speaker), Dr. Iqbal 

Kaur (Teacher-In-Charge), Dr. Lokesh Kumar Gupta (Coordinator, IQAC), Dr. Veenakshi Sharma 

(program Coordinator) under the patronage of Prof.  Harpreet Kaur (Principal). The event had to be 

conducted online due to the On-going COVID-19 pandemic and justified its purpose as computer 

technology was used to organize and attend the workshop. It proved very effective for the students 

and faculty alike as they emerged from the workshop armed with technological aspects supplementing 

teaching, learning and furthering Punjabi Language. 

 

 

 

 

 


